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A full newsletter will be issued before the Easter break. In the 
meantime….

The more we learn the more we know, Ysgol Drury is a great place to grow.

8th March 2024

A huge thank you goes out to Celtic Financial who kindly donated 
digital doodle pads to our school. This amazing technology helps to 
develop children’s fine motor skills, literacy and numeracy. We are 
especially pleased with these sustainable devices as they require no 
ink and help us to make savings on paper. The children have had 
tonnes of fun with them already.

Mr Catherall our school caretaker, seen here as
drawn by one of our children, has been busy 
inside the school building some new spaces for 
us. We look forward to the new library nook 
that all the children will enjoy. He has also been 
painting areas of the school giving it a lovely 
clean and freshen up.

Thank you to all our 
parents and 
grandparents who 
came in on St 
David’s Day to view 
the children’s 
Eisteddfod work in 
the school hall. It was 
lovely to see so many 
of you admiring and 
enjoying all the 
creativity the children 
had produced in 
honour of this special 
day.

Thank you once again goes 
out to Lester’s Farm Shop, 
for their continued 
generosity. The children 
were able to plant up the 
front borders and planters 
with beautiful spring 
flowers. The children will 
tend to these learning 
valuable lessons about 
growth and nurture.

Thank you to Ian Ewart who brought us a whole trailer full of 
chippings for our forest school activities. This kind donation is going 
to be very useful for projects that are planned inside our woods this 
springtime. 


